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nhowardtx1@gmail.com

From: quilterjaz@gmail.com
Sent: Tuesday, September 20, 2022 21:45
To: nhowardtx1@gmail.com
Subject: FW: Pumpkins

Name of pumpkin-eating-pigs farmer 
 
From: Maryann Mosier <grandmamosier@icloud.com>  
Sent: Sunday, November 7, 2021 4:15 PM 
To: bob bowker <bob927bowker@gmail.com> 
Cc: Jane Howard <quilterjaz@gmail.com> 
Subject: Re: Pumpkins 
 
I called Rudy Escobar 512-784-4167 and asked that he pick up pumpkins. This is the same guy from last year. 
Thank you, 
Maryann Mosier 
 

On Nov 6, 2021, at 2:37 PM, bob bowker <bob927bowker@gmail.com> wrote: 
 
 
No but the very last sheet of paper in the folder I gave to Maryann had his name and phone number on 
it.  
She should have it  
Bob  
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 

On Nov 6, 2021, at 1:56 PM, Jane Howard <quilterjaz@gmail.com> wrote: 
 
I put a notice up at the Bell Blvd Feed Store - free pumpkins. But no one 
seems to have taken them. I wrote John Vincent and he didn't know the name 
of the pig farmer. 
 
Did you remember it? 
 
jane 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: bob bowker <bob927bowker@gmail.com>  
Sent: Saturday, November 6, 2021 11:58 AM 
To: Maryanne Mosier <grandmamosier@icloud.com>; Jane Howard 
<quilterjaz@gmail.com> 
Subject: Pumpkins 
 
I just went by the Church and saw all the pumpkins. Were you not able to get 
the pig farmer out?? 
Bob 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


